
Public Notice 
OPEN HOUSE 

For Line 3 Road Reconstruction Phase 2 from 
Concession 6 Road to Four Mile Creek Road 

 

 
 

WHAT: The Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake’s Engineering Department, along with 
their engineering consultant Kerry T. Howe, is hosting an Open House at the 
Town’s Operations Building boardroom located at 3 Lorraine Street. This Open 
House will provide residents with an opportunity to review plans associated with 
the Line 3 Road reconstruction project, provide feedback, and discuss any 
questions or concerns.  
 
WHEN: Tuesday, July 18, 2023, from 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
 
CONTACT: Bryan McMillan, Engineering Technologist, at (905) 468-3061 ext. 
282 or bryan.mcmillan@notl.com. 
 
COMMUNICATION: All further construction-related communication about this 
project will be shared through the Town’s website and social media channels. 
 
Thank you, and we look forward to seeing you at the Open House.  
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